
 

 

 

 
Health & Social Care North Lanarkshire  
Our Annual Performance Report for 2019/20 
 
Under Public Bodies (Joint Working) legislation, we are required to publish our Annual 
Performance Report by the end of July each year. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the impacts of the COVID-19 pandemic on the services and supports that 
we provide, and on our staff and partners who provide them, we do not have sufficient capacity 
to produce and publish our final report for 2019/20 to the usual statutory timescale. 
 
In accordance with the Coronavirus (Scotland) Act 2020, we have had to postpone the 
publication of our Annual Performance Report for 2019/20 to 22 September 2020. You will be 
able to view and download our report from our website as of that date. 
 
We apologise if this delay causes you any inconvenience, but hope you will understand that we 
have been operating under extraordinary constraints this year. Our report publication schedule 
should return to normal next year. 
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https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.legislation.gov.uk%2Fssi%2F2014%2F326%2Fcontents%2Fmade&data=01%7C01%7CMarie.Moy%40southlanarkshire.gov.uk%7Cf41ce9bfdbd045fb383308d81f3a70ba%7Cd38231f1615c4749b323dc7c7ad5eeba%7C0&sdata=KZrcCVpYCU0%2BhlZx%2FMC8ab8Uu1QPYCQAzBICylA6kM8%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.legislation.gov.uk%2Fasp%2F2020%2F7%2Fschedule%2F6%2Fparagraph%2F8%2Fenacted&data=01%7C01%7CMarie.Moy%40southlanarkshire.gov.uk%7Cf41ce9bfdbd045fb383308d81f3a70ba%7Cd38231f1615c4749b323dc7c7ad5eeba%7C0&sdata=TLaqgl7VkFnh16MR2Q8CUIq7XvJw%2BWn8ohwxjcyEfdk%3D&reserved=0

